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Endangered Primate Rescue Center, Vietnam

The Month of Found and Lost

Picture of the Month

CP the Delacour's langur was found to be holding a live toad!
She kept the toad unharmed for 2 days and then released the animal.
We suspect that she will deliver a baby soon or maybe she wants to have a baby :D

7 Primates arrived at EPRC!

On August 9th, our crew went to Wild Animal Rescue Center Hanoi in Soc Son
province to pick up 5 pygmy lorises and 1 Bengal slow loris. Except for their
slightly under-weight situation, their health is pretty good until now in EPRC
Quarantine Area. This is our "Found".

1 week later, we received an emergency call from Head Ranger Quarter of Hue
city in Phu Loc district about an injured Red-shanked douc langur. Right in that
night, we headed to Hue city and transported the douc langur back to EPRC
within 48 hours. Unfortunately, we had to farewell him after 1,5 weeks because
of this worsening health condition. This is our "Lost". After a careful necropsy, it
confirmed our suspicion that he was kept captive in such a bad condition that
his body didn't even have any fat.

Please STAND UP and say NO to keeping wild animals as pets!

Hi There Little Douc Langur Girl!
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On 2nd of August, our keepers casually perform their daily tasks at Enclosure
No.12A and discovered that a female baby Red-shanked douc langur
(Pygathrix nemaeus) was born to fight against the endangered status of their
species. Let's hope that she will grow up healthy and instinctual enough for her
bright future in the wild.

Do you want to help us raise this little girl? Direct HERE for more details and
thank you in advance &

The Singing Gibbons EPRC
Documentary

PLEASE DONATE OR VOLUNTEER
TO HELP US SAVE THE GIBBONS
AT WWW.EPRC.ASIA

Gibbons' Song is truly an amazing characteristic of these primates. Here in EPRC,
we have the honor of listening to them everyday and from their songs, we can also
see if they have any problems regarding to their enclosure or health.

In this video carefully made by our volunteer Govinda, viewers can know more about:
How a gibbon sings, Why a gibbon sings, and Why it is becoming a curse for them.

We hope you enjoy it just like we did. And be CAREFUL of the volume!
The sound of nature is not weak at all!

Dr. Bonnie Raphael is BACK!

Despite retiring last year after more than 20 years working as a wildlife
veterinarian at the Wildlife Conservation Society, Bronx Zoo, Bonnie is still
working tirelessly to improve wildlife health and conservation. Lucky for us, her
skills, patience and years of experience are more than welcomed here as she
joins EPRC in Vietnam for the second time, and this time for 3 months straight!

In the beginning of 2017, Bonnie actually came to EPRC with the same
purpose for 6 weeks and she left such great impression in our keepers' heart.

A simple "Thank You" is not enough to express our gratitude and appreciation
to you, Bonnie =)

What a stunning P*nis!
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Sorry for the shocking photo, but our Facebook audience loved it,
so we think you may love it too!
This is an sexual organ of a male Grey-shanked douc langur (Pygathrix cinerea)
in its "peak". At EPRC, we joke that his clock likes to indicate at exact 12 o'clock :D

DO NOT Take Photos with Lorises
In your vacation!

E

B This 1S NOT cooL!
. PLEASESTOP
TAKING PHOTOS
WITH LORISES
ON YOUR TRIPS
LIKE THIS!

Imagine you are sleeping in your dear home, and you got ripped off from your home,

then from your teeth, and have to to work everyday under sunlight for poor food and

accommodation conditions. Do you like that? This is what THESE LORISES have to
suffer in Thailand and Philipines!

What can you do in this situation?
IGNORE the offers & DO NOT take any photos of lorises from such a location!
Convince your family and friends to do the same.
CONTACT organizations like WARF Thailand, WFFT Thailand!

Volunteers of the Months

Primates' friends come to the EPRC from all other the world! During the past
months, we received great fun and support from our volunteers, and they are:

e Carolin Markewitz (Germany)
e Rudolf Schroeder (Germany)
e and international volunteers from Save Vietnam's Wildlife coming to

EPRC for 1-day experience.

Thank you all for coming and leaving unforgettable memories in EPRC!

Thank you, our dear Friends
and Supporters!

The staff and primates at the EPRC want to send the most sincere "Thank You"
for your every support. We couldn't have reached this without you!

Please keep fighting together for a secured future of Vietnam's primates!

DONATE FOR ANIMAL WELFARE

The EPRC would like to send great appreciation
to our generous donors and sponsors !

Organisational donors Individual donors

We are waiting for you ;) William Mee
Dirk Schrod
Antoine Rabussier
Govinda

(And all the secret donors who fed
our Donation Pig during your visits
to the EPRC!)
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